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First name: Jake

Last name: Christensen

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am a student who enjoys shooting for game, fun, and competition. NFSR 528G is the closest range

to Denver and I would be greatly saddened if it were ever to close down. Gun rights keep being taken away, don't

take away out ranges. I want NFSR 528G to remain open and the other six shooting ranges constructed. Thank

you. 


